PayFlex Systems USA, Inc. for

(Client Name)
P. O. Box 2239

Omaha, NE 68103-2239

(Date)
Name
Address

City,State,Zip

 

Dear 

Modifications to the American Recovery and Reinvestment Act of 2009 (ARRA) were recently enacted by Congress in the 2010 Department of Defense Act .  These modifications allow you and your covered dependents, if any, who were approved as “Assistance Eligible Individuals” (AEIs) and that have exhausted the original nine months of premium assistance, as in your case, to receive up to six months of additional premium assistance to help you pay the premiums associated with your participation in the Group Health Continuation Plan.  

You are eligible for this additional premium assistance through {M360}(new Arra end date).  The premium assistance during these additional six months is equal to the same percentage of assistance, 65% of the total premium that you were receiving previously, resulting in your having to pay the same 35% of total premium due during this extended period of premium assistance.

If you have paid the full monthly premiums for your Group Health Continuation Plan coverage after your previous nine months of subsidy expired, we will credit the additional premiums you paid toward future months' premiums.  New payment coupons will be sent to you reflecting the reduced premiums.  If you would like to have those additional paid premiums refunded to you, or if you have any questions about this additional coverage, please contact PayFlex at (800) 359-3921.

Sincerely,

PayFlex Systems USA, Inc.
ARRA Extension for Exhausted PQBs–is for currently Enrolled PQBs who exhausted their original 9 months of ARRA eligibility. These QBs will have a pay due date greater than their original 9‐month ARRA End Date. 
